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Watts Remy

From: Ralph & Elizabeth Waldron <avqushju@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 6:01 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB931 and SB926

I’d like to encourage you to support SB931 and SB926. 
 
 

 SB931 is a common sense measure that updates the monitoring and reporting system used by the 
Oregon Department of Forestry, the FERNS notification system, & calls for corporations to be better 
neighbors. 
 

 SB926 requests our state to ban aerial spraying on state public lands just as the  Federal Public Lands 
banned this practice decades ago in the interest of public health and safety.   Oregon’s Public Forest-
lands are important sources of drinking water for many communities, homes and schools. 
 

Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Waldron, MD 
2610 NW Glenwood Dr. 
Corvallis, OR 97330 
 
 


